
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

November 4, 2021 

10:00 A.M., Zoom/ 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO: Members, Subcommittee on Innovation, Entrepreneurship, and Workforce 

Development 

FROM: Jason Crow, Chairman 

DATE:  Thursday, October 28, 2021 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Innovation, Entrepreneurship, and 

Workforce Development will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “The Community College Pipeline to 

Small Businesses.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Thursday, November 4, 

2021 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. Participating members can also join 

remotely via Zoom.  

 

Community colleges and the services they provide are an essential part of the COVID-19 recovery 

effort. From workforce development initiatives, like apprenticeships and job training, to 

innovation and entrepreneurial development programs, like incubators and accelerators, 

community colleges are central to rebuilding local economies and retooling the American 

workforce. Members will hear from educational leaders on the way community colleges can drive 

economic development and revitalization. 

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, November 1, 2021 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Bowman, Professional Staff Member 

for the Committee. 

 


